
Backflow Tester’s Corner - Q&A
How do I and/or my company register for testing in the City of Goodyear?

Certified backflow testers interested in testing within the City of Goodyear can 
register through SAMS Goodyear. You will be required to provide a copy of your 
tester certification, as well as a copy of your current gauge calibration.

What do I with the backflow assembly test results?

If it is a new assembly to the City of Goodyear, submit test results by email to 
backflow@goodyearaz.gov. 

All other backflow related documentation is required to be uploaded to SAMS 
Backflow at: 
https://crossconnection.njbsoft.com/SAMSUnifiedTester/SAMSLogin2FA.aspx

How do I update my backflow account information?

Backflow account information should be a direct reflection of your water service 
account. Updates to your water account are done through Utilities Customer 
Service at 623-882-7887; select the option to speak with a representative.

I have multiple backflows with different due dates. Can I get them on the same 
date?

Contact our office via email at backflow@goodyearaz.gov for assistance.
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